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I support HB 3159 - Recovering Oregon's Wildlife Fund - enthusiastically! I treasure 

living in Oregon among salmon, whales, pelicans, clean waters and ancient forests, 

and I want us as a state to do everything we can to protect Oregon wildlife and their 

habitats. It's especially important now with the climate crisis and so many animals 

and habitats in danger.  

     Sincerely yours, 

          Kate Gessert 


